
 
 

March 17, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Itinerary Change 

 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
On behalf of Norwegian Cruise Line (NCL), we thank you for your loyalty and for making us your vacation of choice.  
 
We are committed to delivering exceptional vacation experiences around the world.  As such, it is always our intention to maintain 
original itineraries. However, at times, unforeseen circumstances require us to make modifications. As such, the itinerary has been 
revised as follows: 
  

 
 

Shore excursions booked through NCL for Fortaleza, Brazil will be automatically canceled, and a full monetary refund of the fare paid 
will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you wish to book any new tours or have any questions, 
feel free to visit our Shore Excursion Desk located on deck 7.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  As always, we are at your service. 
  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Star 


